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On October 29, 2024, the Orange County Board of County Commissioners
approved a new ordinance that will temporarily suspend all
comprehensive plan text and map amendments, rezonings, and special
exceptions, but provides a window of time between October 29, 2024, and
December 11, 2024, to submit small-scale comprehensive plan
amendments, rezonings, and special exceptions. The deadline to request
a pre-application meeting for comprehensive plan amendments is
November 14, 2024.

We previously reported on Orange County’s proposed ordinance
suspending the processing of certain comprehensive plan amendments,
rezonings, and special exceptions.

If you have any projects affected by the new ordinance, please contact
Becky Wilson (rebecca.wilson@lowndes-law.com).
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